
Bremen elementary School 

Family Resource center advisory council 

August 20, 2019 at 8:00 AM in Conference Room 
 

Members Present       Others Present: 
Bro Bill Bursztynski- Community  Mindy Rickard- Staff  Grant Sharp- Principal   
Karia Edwards- Parent   Jennifer Lewis- Staff 
Cindy Darr- Community   Vi Wood- Community 
Brandi Corbin- Parent 
 
 Approval of Minutes: Ashley Romans, FRC Director called the meeting to order. The minutes from the June 
meeting were reviewed.  A motion to approve minutes was made by Bro Bill Bursztynski and second by 
Mindy Rickard.   
 
Old Business: Ashley reported on past activities and events including:  
Helping Hands Give Away (17 families participated), 
VOV Conference was very beneficial and Ashley came back with new ideas and excited, t 
Back to School Bash was cancelled by Mayor Miller. However some felt as though it is still needed for those 
students who may not have the school supplies needed at home to do homework.   
K-Day was a success. FRC purchased the t-shirts for students and staff for this event from Local #45 funds.  
Second Baptist LAUNCH BES had 14 students participate.  
1st-5th Orientation- Mr. Sharp discussed that next year we will explain further that this is an orientation, to cut 
down on confusion.  
 
New Business:  
Member Kari Atcher has requested to be removed from Advisory Council due to taking a new position within 
BES as a staff member. Ashley recommended Karia Edwards as the new parent member of the council. Open 
recommendations were encouraged. Bro. Bill made a motion to accept Karia as the new parent member of 
the Advisory Council and second by Vi Wood.  
Ashley reported on new activities and events including: Eagles on the Run: Running Club / Happy Feet 5K. FRC 
will have scholarships for students needing assistance to participate in the 5K. Science & Literacy Family Fun 
Night Aug. 26th, we have guest speaker Jason Lindsey “Mr. Science” coming for an assembly that afternoon 
during school hours and returning for Family Fun Night as well. Volunteer training will be held in the 
teachers’ lounge 8/22 8am. Mentor Training will be held 8/29 at the Board of Education there are two 
opportunities to be present 11:30am with lunch provided or 4:30pm with refreshments provided.   
 
Budget:  Ashley passed out for review: the MUNIS FRYSC Budget, FRC Local #45 Account report, FRYSC/FM 
Community Grant report, 10 days of giving Fund, FRYSC Family Fun Night Grant report.  Ashley pointed out 
that the Family Fun Night Grant deposit number is incorrect. The board of education double paid us for the 
MCH $1000 mini grant. Also the FRYSC/FM Community Grant has not deposited yet per Penny Roberts it will 
deposit within the next few weeks.   
 
Thoughts or suggestions/ Adjourn:  Ashley will be out of the office September 17th for the Regional Advisory 
Council Meeting. Ashley will also be out of office on the next scheduled Advisory council meeting date. 
October Advisory Council Meeting was rescheduled for October 16th at 8AM.  
 
 


